
 

 

 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON         

BUDGET WORK SESSION    DRAFT 

MARCH 23, 2020 

 

 

The Cohocton Village Board of Trustees held a Budget Work Session on Monday, March 23, 2020 at 

6:00 pm, in the Village Office, 17 South Main Street, Cohocton. 

 

Present were: Mayor: Janice Sahrle, via Skype. Trustees: Sandra Azzi, Wendell Freelove, Nate Martin 

and Kathryn Gray.  Also present were: Village Clerk-Treasurer Katherine Wise.   

 

Mayor Sahrle called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm. 

 

The Board said the pledge to the flag.   

 

Due to technical difficulties, Mayor Sahrle left the meeting and Deputy Mayor Freelove took over.   

 

The Village Board worked on the 2020-2021 Village Budget and wage scale.  

 

A motion to adjourn was made by Trustee Martin, seconded by Trustee Azzi, the meeting was adjourned 

at 7:05 pm. 

 

Katherine M Wise            Prepared:    March 30, 2020 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 

 

 

 

 

 

 


